
Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome you and your child to the 2021-2022 fourth grade program!

Please have these items for the first day of school. Please label all folders and

notebooks with your child’s first and last name and the subject.

Thank you in advance for your help in purchasing items. We wish you and your family a

happy and safe summer! We look forward to seeing you in September!

General Supplies:

● 1 box of large Ziploc (freezer) bags - will be kept in the classroom

● Tissues

● Disinfectant wipes

● Post it notes

● Index cards

● Hand sanitizer

Personal Supplies (must fit inside pencil case):

● Pencil case

● 1 Sharpie marker (black)

● 1 highlighter

● 2 rolls of scotch tape

● 2 glue sticks

● Scissors

● Coloring supplies - your choice of colored, pencils, crayons, or markers

● Earbuds/Headphones

● Pencils

● 1 folder (1 side labeled Take Home, 1 side labeled Keep at School)

Science & Social Studies:

● 1 two-subject notebook

● 1 two-pocket folder (one pocket labeled “Science” & one pocket labeled “Social Studies”)

Language Arts:

● 1 one-subject notebook

Math:

● 1 one-subject notebook

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Team


